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Thank you for the opportunity to update the Port of Seattle regarding the impact of COVID-19
on Alaska's commercial fishery.

I wanted to share a few links for the Port of Seattle:

BBRSDA COVID-19 page (link)
United Fishermen of Alaska COVID-19 page & webinar (link)
Alaska Health Mandates (link)
- including State Protective Plan for Commercial Fishing Vessels (link)
Discovery Health Catcher/Tender Vessel Procedures v1.7 (link)
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